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FED STIMULUS MONEY 
HELPS TRAFFIC FLOW  

 

(Lawrenceville, Ga., July 21, 2009) – Fiber optic traffic signal controls will be added to 

sections of Buford Highway and Sugarloaf Parkway using the federal stimulus funds Gwinnett 

Commissioners appropriated on Tuesday. The equipment to be installed over the next 18 

months will add 12 more miles of remote-control capabilities to the current system. 

The Board awarded a $2.58-million contract to Infrasource Underground Construction 

Services, LLC. The funds will come from the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act that 

Congress passed earlier this year.  

The controls on Buford Highway will be installed between Global Forum Boulevard and 

Sugarloaf Parkway. The Sugarloaf Parkway project will run from Peachtree Industrial Boulevard 

to State Route 20/Grayson Highway.  

The new equipment will allow Gwinnett’s Traffic Control Center to monitor traffic using live 

video cameras and make adjustments to traffic signal timing by remote control. The Georgia 

DOT will also use the cameras as part of their Georgia Navigator system. 

“This equipment really helps us move traffic, spot congestion or malfunctioning signals, and 

monitor detours,” said Gwinnett DOT Director Brian Allen. “We are grateful for these federal 

funds to help us expand our traffic monitoring system.”   
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